From: Weber, Emily

To: Lee, Susan
Subject: FW: Parking at 602 Galena
Date: Monday, May 15, 2023 1:12:51 PM

From: james coppervacations.com <james@coppervacations.com>
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 12:06 PM

To: Weber, Emily <EmilyW @townoffrisco.com>

Cc: corinmonoskey1403@gmail.com

Subject: Parking at 602 Galena

Hello Emily,

| live at 524 Galena St and wanted to send a note saying that | do not think it is a good idea to have
people park in this lot. There have been folks parking in this lot for the last two years and | think if
you make it an actual option, there will be many more that will be using this lot without adequate
services. | see people going to the bathrrom right outside their vehicles because there is no access
to restrooms. Also, they are using other people’s trash cans for their trash. Although it is hard for
people to find housing, | do not wish to have a homeless community at my front doorstep. | have a
daughter who | worry about and would respectfully ask that the town council rethinks this idea. The
10 to 20 homeless people that the lot would shelter does not solve workforce issues in any
significant way.

Thank you for listening.

If you would like to hear more insight into my thoughts, you may call me on my cell at 970.389.3587

James

James Dickinson
www.CopperVacations.com
970.968.6840 (o)
970.968.0317 (f)
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